HELP YOUR CO-OP UPDATE LIFE-SUPPORT SYSTEM LOCATIONS

North Plains Electric Cooperative wants to update its information regarding members
who rely on electric service to run life-support systems.

While the Co-op cannot insulate anyone against an outage which can be caused by a great

number of conditions and circumstances, we want to do everything possible to minimize risks
related to critical situations.

NPEC line crews are constantly performing maintenance or construction projects on
distribution lines, and occasionally the need arises to plan an outage to further protect our
linemen. If we know where critical electricity-dependent equipment is located, we can provide
advance notice in the event of a scheduled service interruption.

To keep our records current, we ask those members who depend on a life-support system
to complete this form and return it to North Plains Electric Cooperative, Inc., P. O. Box 1008,
Perryton, Texas 79070-1008.

If you have any questions or concern in this matter, please call the cooperative office at
(806) 435-5482.

LIFE-SUPPORT SYSTEM INFORMATION
NAME

ADDRESS

PHONE NUMBER

COOPERATIVE ACCOUNT NUMBER

SUBSTATION FEEDER

TYPE OF USE

DAYS OF USE

TIME OF USE

IS THERE ANY EMERGENCY STANDBY GENERATOR TO OPERATE THIS EQUIPEMNT?

YES NO




